

# Byford Bushrangers Inc.



## April meeting 2022

General Committee monthly meeting,

Please ensure all reports are uploaded prior to the meeting and any general business is communicated to Secretary.

When Thu, 07 Apr 2022 at 3:00 AM

Location: Byford Central Hall, 39 Portwine Ave, Byford WA 6122, Australia

Chairperson Bushrangers President

Minute taker Bushrangers Secretary

## Minutes

### 1. Meeting Open / close

- Meeting opened 7.03 pm
- Closed 9.20 pm

### 2. Previous Minutes Presented

- Previous Minutes Moved by Geoff Watson  
Second by Kamella Schwarz

### Decision

### **3. Correspondence**

- End of summer season is over was a great season everyone had fun .
- Tee ball/ ladies wind ups are all done everyone had a great day
- Still a lot of back and forth between shire
- Trophies with mistakes are getting fixed
- Fielder Choice receipts
- Shari has been doing a lot with MP60 Championships coming up over the Easter weekend

### **4. President Report**

- Great season a little hick ups but over all every one did a great job . looking forward to the winter season.

### **5. Treasurer Report**

- State payments all done
- finalizing wind up still outstanding is ladies softball as they only had it
- Audit has been sent out
- Edwards fee still not payed but what has been was enough to cover uniforms
- Monthly report is great we will finish better then what we started off with , will be a good start for the new committee.

### **6. Registrar Report**

- Winter softball registration is open with registration still coming through
- Ladie's team , unfortunately there was only 2 registered.
- Men's team was looking good but with number each week hard to fill we had to pull the team
- Junior's team is looking good 19 registered , hopefully we can get another coach and have two teams.
- Season starts first week of may ending in September .
- Started fees paid in full no issues

## **7. Tee-Ball Report**

- State Championships All kids had a great time
- U 9 taking out 1st in their division
- U11 Black 5th
- U11 Orange 3rd
- U13 3rd
- End of season was great all kids had a great time was good to have it out side and something different
- Couple parents were disappointed with the cost of 1 hotdog @ \$6.00
- Next season we will look at time slots for each team , lock in 1 hour for the GF games to be played Before
- Recognized State players separately in front of all teams
- Looking into Byford to hold a carnival

 [Tee\\_ball\\_Report\\_April\\_22\\_\(1\).docx](#)

## **8. Baseball Report**

- Last game for the season for LL was held at Kalamunda between Byford Black and Byford Orange was a fun game
- MP had theirs also at Kalamunda with a double header
- IL last game unfortunately they had a lost but was a close game losing by 1 run
- MP are going into MP60 championships over the Easter weekend representing Byford.
- Baseball wind up at the Country Club was postponed due to their staff having Covid , later date to be advised

## **9. Softball Report**

- ladies took out the GF With a win, had some supporters attend which was great looking forward to summer,

### **9.1. General Business**

- Look at new shield for schools tee ball around \$40 -\$50, will be played in term 4  
Approved by all
- Club Life time membership nomination Mark Balstead certificate to be done by Beyanka and Phill weall
- Club room clean out
- Donation of old gear look at schools and or Steven Micheal indigenous program

## **9.2. TBAWA Update**

- No TBA Meeting AGM will be held on the 27th April
- A lot of TBAWA committee are retiring
- Meritorious nomination award through TBAWA nominate Jeff Toon , actioned by Beyanka.
- Jeff Ryan to attend

## **9.3. Uniforms / Merchandise Update**

- Stock take to be done
- Beyanka has been speaking with Rosie for our state indigenous design , Jeff to supply a blank temp plate

## **9.4. events update**

- Baseball wind up new date to be advised

## **9.5. Club room clean out**

- Club room clean out , committee to help out date to be advised

## **9.6. bylaws**

- Rules submitted and AGM passed for next season
- Couple changes made by Mark Balstead
- 1 Core Office bearer
- 2 Sub Committee
- 3 General Committee
- Not all position will have voting rights
- All information detailed in the Bylaw booklet

### **Decision**

-

## **9.7. rules of association**

- All new/edited line have been noted more changes to be made by Jeff
- All information detailed in the rules of association booklet

## **9.8. TBA**

**9.9. TBA**

**9.10. TBA**

**9.11. TBA**

**9.12. TBA**

**9.13. TBA**

---

*End of minutes.  
Summary of matters arising are tabled on the following page.*

# Minutes of April meeting 2022 on Thu, 07 Apr 2022

## Summary of Matters Arising

### Decisions

Item	Decision
------	----------

2.	
----	--

9.6	-
-----	---

## Summary of Attachments

### Attachments

Item	File Name
------	-----------

7.	<a href="#">Tee_ball_Report_April_22_(1).docx</a>
----	---

*Attachments can be found under your TidyHQ admin account at:*  
Storage > Meetings > [April meeting 2022](#)